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By email to: fyi-request-968-d8ocb3ds@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Robinson

Thank you for your information request, received by the Council on 30 June 2013, in
which you ask for the following:

“a breakdown of the spending category software licenses for Wellington
City Libraries for the 2012/2013 year.

In particular I would like to know what the software equivalent to Koha
(open source version) cost. I would also like to know if any costings
have been undertaken (reports/estimates) regarding switching from
current software to Koha.”

I have been asked to provide you with a response.
The Council libraries currently use CARL.X software. As an existing customer of
CARL.Solution (since 2002), there was no cost to the Council for the CARL.X

software licence.

The Council has not undertaken costings regarding switching from the current
CARL.X software to any other system (including KOHA).

Please contact me if you have any questions.
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